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Rabbi Dr. Norman Lamm 
Jewish Center 
131 W. 86th Street 
New York City, N. Y. 

Dear Rabbi Lamm: 

On behalf of all of the chaverim of the Vaad Harabonim 
we want to extend to you our sincere congratulations and 
best wishes on your appointment as president of Yeshiva 
University. 

We hope and pray that G-d will give you the wisdom and the 
understanding to lead our great Yeshiva to greater and 
greater heights. 

We want to tell you that we will do all in our power to 
assist you in any way possible in your work. You can count 
on our cooperation in your good work. 

With every good wish, we are, 

Sincerely yours, 

Ge lye \ afo lar 

Rabbi Philip Kaplan 

abbi Abraham H#lbffnger 
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